Subject: Standard of Care Ad Hoc Committee

Date: Monday, February 7, 2022 at 4:22:06 PM Eastern Standard Time

From: Board of Pharmacy News and Information on behalf of California State Board of Pharmacy

## Standard of Care Ad Hoc Committee

Consistent with the requirements of Assembly Bill 1533, an ad hoc committee of the California State Board of Pharmacy will convene several meetings with stakeholders to discuss whether moving to a standard of care enforcement model would be feasible and appropriate. The culmination of these meetings will result in a report to the Legislature on the outcome of these discussions.

As part of its first meeting on March 9, 2022, the Board is inviting stakeholders to provide presentations to the committee on the topic. Interested parties should email <a href="mailto:anne.sodergren@dca.ca.gov">anne.sodergren@dca.ca.gov</a> no later than February 18, 2022. Please include your name and the organization you represent. The committee intends to accommodate as many presentations as possible during this meeting.

Individuals who are unable to attend are welcome to submit written comments to <a href="mailto:anne.sodergren@dca.ca.gov">anne.sodergren@dca.ca.gov</a>. The Committee requests that written comments be submitted by March 4, 2022. Comments received will be provided to members and included as part of the meeting materials.

###